
      

 

 

            

 

 

 

 

   
                                                                                     

 

Mrs. Lin                                  

&  Mrs. Trudy 
Weekly Buzz:    May411 2018 

Important Reminders for:  

14-18 Book Fair 

16 Hall C Graduation 9 a.m. 

21 YMCA swim and Picnic we will need 

help from parents for this event too. 

25 Last Day of School 
 

 

         

 

 

 

Words of the Week:    may   

made   part 

Shared Reading Poetry: Picnic  

Guided Reading:  caterpillars and 

butterflies 

Word Study Letters: /un/ut 

Math: Addition and Subtraction 
Writer’s Workshop:  Writing about 

butterflies and caterpillars.  Telling why you 

like them and some information about them. 
Science: Matching animals and how they are 

alike and different. 

Need to reach me?  The best way is to send a note in your child’s folder.  You can also call 225-3908 and leave a message or email me at:  lmcclune@tcjackets.net 

 

 
Fun ways to practice 
Sight  words:   Spot Light                                            

  Take “sight word” cards and hide them 
around the house or outside.  Give your 
child a list of words to find.  Set a timer for 
3 minutes and see how many words your 
child can find.  They must read them to 
you in order to win. 

 

                 

 

On Wednesday, May 16th, our wing will 

graduate from Kindergarten.  Please make 

every effort to be here, for your kiddos, that 

day!  It is such a special event for them, and we 

want you to share it with them.  You may also 

want to plan to do something special with your 

child to celebrate their achievement that 

day. We will be having a book fair that week 

too.   Your child will not have an attendance 

penalty if they are signed out after 

graduation.  We encourage you to make        

this day special for them! 

Parking and seating will fill up fast. Plan 

to be early for the program. 

If you have not already done the online survey, please take a minute and do it now.   

Go to the Thomas County School site (see below).  On the home page you will see 

“Current News” and under that “PARENT SURVEY”.    Thank you for doing this. 

http://www.thomas.k12.ga.us   

Parents, please discuss with your child the importance of graduation.  The children don’t 

understand that this is not a play time or the time to act silly.  We are trying to stress how 

important graduation is, and that they need to follow directions, sit quietly, and not act silly 

while doing the program.  We also don’t want anyone to fall off the stage.  We want everyone to 

shine and you to have great pictures of this special day.  Thank you for your help in this matter. 

http://www.thomas.k12.ga.us/

